inidoka County School District #331

instructional intensity in all classrooms through the use of Idaho Core Standards and by incorporating 21% century
strategies to improve academic achievement and demonstrate growth for all students.”

Board Members Administration

Bonnie Heins, Chair Tammy Stevenson, Vice-Chair Dr. Kenneth Cox, Superintendent
Jason Gibbons, Trustee Rick Stimpson, Trustee Kerri Tibbitts, Board Clerk

Jeff Gibson, Trustee Michelle DeLuna, Business Manager

March 27, 2017

Dear Board of Trustees and Dr. Cox,

As an elementary principal team we have discussed and evaluated the effectiveness of the building
accountability report to the board. We would like to present an alternative approach to the reporting process
for the 2017-2018 school year. Since we work closely as an elementary team, and have similar programs and
goals, we would like to present a combined elementary accountability report in November of 2017. We would
be able to present the same required information as this year without duplication of information. For the
combined report we would like to recommend that we present in a work session which would give the board an
opportunity to examine information more closely and ask questions in more depth with open conversation.

Our team would be happy to take one month during the school year and present individual school good news at
an open board meeting.

Thank you for your willingness to consider our accountability report proposal.

Sincerely,

Laurie Copgnann

Angela bavidson
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Michele Widmier

Sanie Baker
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